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I 100% oppose this attempt at discontinuing the surplus revenue refund to taxpayers. 

This is our money, not yours! It should absolutely be returned to the people, period. 

Last I checked the people of Oregon would have to vote on this, you can’t just 

change it on your own. Return the surplus to the taxpayers, it is our money.  


